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NOTICE TO CENTRES 
 

  
GCE  INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY  
 
G062   Structured ICT Tasks June 2015 
 

THIS NOTICE SHOULD BE OPENED UPON RECEIPT 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE HEAD OF ICT 

 
Dear Head of ICT 
 
OCR needs to bring to your attention an issue that has arisen with the uploading 
of data files to support this unit assessment. 
 
It appears that the wrong version of two data files have been uploaded to the 
OCR website in error when the tasks went live in September 2014: 
 
• tblOrder.csv 
• tblOrderline.csv 
 
We can confirm that the files concerned have now been updated and have been 
posted to the OCR website. 
 
An accompanying FAQ will also be posted shortly which will provide additional 
clarity to centres with regard to the unit. 
 
Prior to the mark scheme being issued to centres in early 2015, OCR will 
undertake a review of this document to ensure provision is made for those 
candidates who may have used the original data files that were uploaded to the 
website in error to complete Task 1. 

 
  
  

 
 

Any enquiry about this notice should be referred to the Customer Contact Centre on 01223 553 998 or 
general.qualifications@ocr.org.uk 
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